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ARB is committed to consulting with a wide range of 
key stakeholders, consumer bodies and other  
organisations to assist in developing its policies. 
 
This consultation process provides the opportunity  
for interested parties to participate in formulating 
strong, robust strategies and policies for discharging  
our statutory responsibilities under the 1997 Architects Act. 
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Consultation on ARB’s Single Equality Scheme 
 
 
The Architects Registration Board has agreed to hold a consultation exercise following its 
decision to implement the Single Equality Scheme. 
 
Before formalising the scheme, it is important that we have as wide a range of views as possible, 
including those from the seldom/lesser heard sectors of the community, to assist the Board in its 
final consideration and implementation of the Single Equality Scheme.   
 
We would therefore appreciate any views or comments you might have on the proposed 
Scheme.  Please let us have these by no later than 5pm on Friday 26 March 2010. 
 
Copies of the consultation paper are available to download from our website, 
www.arb.org.uk/consultations/default.php.   A response form is also available, and can be 
printed or submitted by email.  Please follow the links at the foot of the page.  Alternatively, you 
can post your response to: 
 
Sue Young 
HR and Communications Co-ordinator 
ARB 
8 Weymouth Street 
London W1W 5BU 
 
You can also fax your response to 020 7436 5269 
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